Valarie Berthelot

From: Michael Tabb <tabb@murrayarchitects.net>
Sent: Monday, July 01, 2019 1:19 PM

To: Donald Edwards

Cc: Marny Stein

Subject; Saints Place Drainage Impact Analysis
Attachments: 2019.,07.01 Letter.pdf

Don

Please find attached letter regarding the drainage impact analysis. Please let me know if you need
anything else for this item.

Thanks

michael tabb

architect, aia

murray architects
www.murrayarchitects.net
13760 river road

destrehan, la 70047
p.985.764.7275 | fax 985.725.0182
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lr, LINTRRING

July 1, 2019

Mr. Michael Tabb
Murray Architects
13760 River Road
Destrehan, Louisiana 70047

RE:  Saints Place — Preliminary Plat Application
Destrehan, Lowisiana 70047
Basis Design — Drainage Impact Analysis

Dear Mr. Tabb:

We are writing this letter to state that the final drainage impact analysis for construction
approval for use with the above captioned development will show that the post-development
stormwater runoff will be equal to or less than the pre-development runoff.

Thank you for the opportunity to provide this information to you. Please do not hesitate
to contact our office should you need further assistance.

Respectfully,
Carubba Engineering, Inc.

Roy M. Carubba, P.E.
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3400 Hessmer Avenuse + Metairie, LA 70002
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